
Can you imagine risking your own vision by having a non-surgeon perform surgery on your eyes?  Would you want someone with 
less-than-optimal training to perform surgery on the eyes of your loved ones? Our vision is precious, and we are counting on you to 
help protect the eyes and vision of Oregonians in the future. As Ophthalmologists, we have trained for 12+ years to have the 
privilege of performing ocular surgery on the public. Proper training following education at an accredited medical school and 
internship is critical. As someone who has completed this process, I cannot imagine trusting my own eyes to anyone who has not 
completed our rigorous training. 
Please, for the safety of all, oppose HB 2541.


